Kester, Tony <kester@aging.sc.gov>
Theriot, Susanstheriot@aging.sc.gov
8/16/2013 4:55:59 PM

FW:

From: Sharon Seago [sseago@centralmidlands.org]
Sent: Friday, August 16, 2013 3:58 PM

To: Kester, Tony

Subject:

The NGA we have signed appears to be missing funds for carry forward for Ombudsman, HCBS and Bingo.

Sharon Seago, MPA, CIRS-A

Director of the Area Agency on Aging/
Aging and Disability Resource Center
Central Midlands Council of Governments
236 Stoneridge Dr.

Columbia, SC 29210

(803) 744-5126

WWW.CMC0g.0rg

This e-mail, in its entirety and including all attachments, is intended solely for the use of the person or entity to whom it is addressed
and may contain sensitive information which is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is governed by applicable law. If you
are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that disclosing, distributing, copying, or taking any action in relation to this e-mail
is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately and destroy the related
message and any attachments.

WARNING: All e-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to public disclosure under the South Carolina Freedom
of Information Act (FOIA), §30-410 SC Code of Laws.
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